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From: Strickland, Jerald W
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 3:12 PM
To: Morales, Jeanetie F
Subject: Re: University Coordinating Commission: Director for SACS Reaffirmation of Accreditation

Response Needed for UCC 0135 108
Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Yelow

Fine, no problem, just wondering if the GPSC had studied the proposal. On the surface it looks
like the university will need a massive overhaul of the numbering system and/or course approval
system if this policy is to be followed.

JWS

On 3/29/10 3:07 PM, "Morales, Jeanette I'" <JFMorales@Central. UH.EDU> wrote:

Okay | see what you mean. | apologize for any confusion.

Best,
Jeanette

From: Strickland, Jerald W

Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 3:05 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: Re: University Coordinating Commission: Director for SACS
Reaffirmation of Accreditation Response Needed for UCC 0135 10S

I saw the GPSC numbers on the other two documents you sent and therefore thought
it had originated from another group.

On 3/29/10 3:00 PM, "Morales, Jeanette F" <JFMoralest@Central. UH. EDU> wrote:

The UCC has asked me to erase the number so it doesn't get
confused with the UCC number. | believe the GPSC number is

GPSC 6290 087.

Jeanette

From: Strickland, Jerald W

Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 2:55 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: Re: University Coordinating Commission: Director for
SACS Reaffirmation of Accreditation Response Needed for UCC
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I did not see their usual GPSC number.

JWS

On 3/29/10 2:53 PM, "Morales, Jeanette F" <JFMorales@Central UH.EDU>
wrote;

Hi Dr. Strickland:

Graduate and Professional Studies Council is the originator
of this policy.

Best,
Jeanette

From: Strickland, Jerald W

Sent: Monday, March 29, 2010 2:48 PM

To: Morales, Jeanette F

Subject: Re: University Coordinating Commission: Director
for SACS Reaffirmation of Accreditation Response Needed
for UCC 0135 10S

Jeanette,
I was able to open these. I would like to know the originating
department or unit for the proposal for the use of the 5000-level

course numbers. (UCC 0135 108}
Thanks,

JTWS



